
23 November 2016 

Dearest Kababayans, 

You are cordially invited to the Pas kong 
Filipino sa Dili that the Embassy is hosting 
on 9 December 2016, Friday, from 6 to 8:30 
0' clock in the evening. 

The event will be held at the Philippine 
Embassy grounds located at Rua Governor 
Serpa Rosa, Motael, Dili. 

Your presence will bring joy to the occasion. 
Please do not bring alcoholic beverages. 

Inaasahan namin ang inyong pagdalo! 

Maraming salamat. 

The Ambassador, Officers and Staff 
Embassy of the Philippines 
Dili, Timor-Leste 


